lowa House of Representatives

Meghan Nelson
Chief Clerk of the House
Statehouse
Des Moines, lowa 50319
(515) 281-5383
Meghan.Nelson@legis.iowa.gov

April 6, 2022

The Honorable Paul Pate
Secretary of State
Hand-Delivered

Re: Transmittal Letter for House J oint Resolution 2005

Dear Secretary Pate:

Please find the attached House Joint Resolution 2005 for filing with your office and appropriate
publication as set out in Section 2 of the Resolution. The Resolution deals with a proposed
amendment to Jowa’s Constitution relating to the Gubernatorial Line of Succession,

Pursuant to Joint Senate/House Rules 21(2), this specific type of “joint resolution” does not

require consideration and signature by the Governor.

Sincerely,
%ﬁ%ﬂw WW

Meghan Nelson
Chief Clerk
Jowa House of Representatives












